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KARYL MATSUMOTO, CHAIR
PETER RATTO, VICE CHAIR
RON COLLINS

MARINA FRASER

CAROLE GROOM

ROSE GUILBAULT

DAVE PINE

JOSH POWELL

CHARLES STONE

A

SAN MATEO COUNTY
Transportation
Authority

EMILY BEACH, CHAIR

Rico E. MEDINA, VICE CHAIR
CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY

JULIA MATES

KARYL MATSUMOTO

CARLOS ROMERO

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070
(650) 508-6200

March 27, 2020

The Honorable Anna Eshoo

United States House of Representatives
202 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear ConggeSs nFshoo:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.
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March 27, 2020

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
United States Senate

331 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Feinstein:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation

that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.

facls- 25, S
ek

cutive Director/General Manager/Chief Executive Officer

Sincergly,
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March 27, 2020

The Honorable Kamala Harris
United States Senate

112 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Harris:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.

Sincerely,

utive Director/General Manager/Chief Executive Officer
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March 27, 2020

The Honorable Ro Khanna

United States House of Representatives
221 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Khanna:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.

Sincerely,

Jim/Aartnett
Executive Director/General Manager/Chief Executive Officer



2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Cal@

DAVE PINE, CHAIR
DEVORA “DEV” DAVIS, VICE
CHAIR

CHERYL BRINKMAN
JEANNIE BRUINS
CINDY CHAVEZ
RON COLLINS
STEVE HEMINGER
CHARLES STONE
SHAMANN WALTON
MONIQUE ZMUDA

samlirans
ISR
e el

KARYL MATSUMOTO, CHAIR
PETER RATTO, VICE CHAIR
RON COLLINS

MARINA FRASER

CAROLE GROOM

ROSE GUILBAULT

DAVE PINE

JOsH POWELL

CHARLES STONE

[/,)

SAN MATEO COUNTY
Transportation
Authority

EMILY BEACH, CHAIR

Rico E. MEDINA, VICE CHAIR
CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY

JULIA MATES

KARYL MATSUMOTO

CARLOS ROMERO

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070
(650) 508-6200

March 27, 2020

The Honorable Zoe Lofgren

United States House of Representatives
1401 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Lofgren:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.
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March 27, 2020

The Honorable Jimmy Panetta

United States House of Representatives
212 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Panetta:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.

Exgcutive Director/General Manager/Chief Executive Officer
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March 27, 2020

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi

United States House of Representatives
1236 Longworth Hall of Business
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Speaker Pelosi:

On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the
San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the
“Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.

We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues
to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the
region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the
order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I
want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and
the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.




March 27, 2020
2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Honorable Jackie Speier

United States House of Representatives
ca’ ! 2465 Rayburn Hall of Business

Washington, DC 20515

DAVE PINE, CHAIR Dear Congresswoman Speier:
DEVORA “DEV” DAVIS, VICE

8:2:5“ BrRREIAN On behalf of the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Authority (Caltrain), the

JEANNIE BRUINS San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans), and the San Mateo County
g'c’)"ﬁ‘égtm’gz Transportation Authority (Transportation Authority), I write to thank you for
STEVE HEMINGER your tremendous support of public transportation funding included in the

CHARLES STONE “Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” or the CARES Act.
SHAMANN WALTON

MONIQUE ZMUDA - . . & o
We are in an unprecedented time in our country’s history due to Novel

Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the CARES Act comes at a critical time for
transit agencies.

samirans _ | o .
AT, As public transportation has been deemed an essential service and continues

_ to operate, significant revenue losses have been felt. Both Caltrain and
SamTrans have experienced severe ridership declines as a result of the

region-wide “shelter-in-place” public health order. On the first day of the

KARYL MATSUMOTO, CHAIR order, Caltrain recorded a 95 percent decrease in average daily ticket sales
PETER RATTO, VICE CHAIR which has dramatic financial impacts because 70 percent of the operating
,\RAOA';IﬁS',‘:L;:iER budget comes from fares. In the two subsequent weeks since the “shelter-in-
CAROLE GROOM place order,” SamTrans ridership was down nearly 80 percent.

ROSE GUILBAULT
?g;ﬁ ggﬁﬂl_ The CARES Act provides a viable path forward for transit agencies and I

CHARLES STONE want to thank you again for your continued support of public transportation
that is so fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and

the entire country. We truly appreciate all of your efforts.

n Sincerely,

SAN MATEO COUNTY
Transportation
Authority

EMILY BEACH, CHAIR

Rico E. MEDINA, VICE CHAIR
CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY

JULIA MATES

KARYL MATSUMOTO

CARLOS ROMERO

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070
(650) 508-6200






